
 
  

Invitation to 50 MHz IARU Region 1 Contest in 

June 2009 
 

Dear OM’s, 
 
On behalf of the IARU Region 1 we would like to invite you and your fellow radio 

amateurs to participate in the annual 50 MHz IARU Region 1 Contest which is 
scheduled to take place, as usually, on the third weekend of June which is:  

 

20-21 of June 2009. 
 
We have pleasure of informing you that PZK (Polski Zwiazek Krotkofalowcow - 

Polish Amateur Radio Union) is adjudicating 50 MHz IARU Region 1 Contest this 
year.  

 
We wish to draw your attention to the attached new contest rules that were 

recently changed during IARU Region 1 conference in Cavtat (Croatia) last year. 
Current contest rules are common for all IARU Contests. 
 

According to attached contest rules, all participants shall send logs to VHF 
Managers or National Contest Committees not later than on the second Monday 

following the contest weekend - 29th of June 2009. 
 
Participants from countries that do not have VHF Manager or Contest 

Committees nominated can, by exception, send logs directly to the email: 
iaru@pk-ukf.org.pl 

 
Collected logs (after they will be delivered by VHF Managers or National Contest 
Committees) and afterwards the results of the contest will be available on the 

following web page: http://iaru.pk-ukf.org.pl 
 

If you have any problems or questions do not hesitate to contact us by email: 
contest-manager@pk-ukf.org.pl  
 

 
VHF Manager of PZK     Vice President of PZK 

 
Piotr Szolkowski, SP5QAT    Bogdan Machowiak, SP3IQ 
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